

October 18, 2024

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,



Prayer for My Pet In your infinite wisdom, Lord God,

In your infinite wisdom, Lord God, when You created the universe You blessed us with living creatures. We especially thank You for giving us our pets, who are our friends and who bring us so much joy in life. Their presence very often helps us get through trying times. Please bless my pet. May my pet continue giving me joy and remind me of Your power.

May we realize that as our pets trust us to take care of them, so we should trust You to take care of us, and in taking care of them we share in Your love for all Your creatures. Enlighten our minds to preserve all endangered species so that we may continue to appreciate all of Your creation. Grant this though Christ our Lord, Amen.

800 1362

AMBROSIANA*

ID-2014

Blessing of the Animals

Blessing of the Animals prayer service was lead by our Student Council and celebrated by Father Garrett. He reminded us about the great works of St. Francis of Assisi and sprinkled our pet friends with Holy water. It was a wonderful time meeting all of our special pet friends.

Red Ribbon Week

On Monday, October 21st Nazareth School celebrates Red Ribbon Week throughout the nation. "The campaign was…formalized in 1988 by the National Family Partnership, with President and Mrs. Reagan serving as honorary chairpersons. Today, the eight-day celebration is an annual catalyst to show intolerance for drugs in our schools, workplaces, and communities. Each year, on October 23-31, more than 80 million young people and adults show their commitment to a healthy, drug-free lifestyle by wearing or displaying the red ribbon." – DEA website 2024.10.18 Please celebrate with us the theme of "Life is a movie, Film Drug Free."

Respect Hospitality Love Justice Compassion Patience

PTG General Meeting, Tuesday October 15th

Thank you for joining us at our PTG Poker Night General Meeting. Our amazing PTG Board hosted a fun evening for all. We congratulate the Casey family for the winning 20 service hours with four of a kind. All parents who participated received one service hour. Parents had a fun time learning more about our fabulous Nazareth School.



Halloween Carnival and more

We are looking forward to seeing everyone next Friday, October 25th for our annual Halloween Carnival. In order to ensure a safe and fun event, Nazareth School has hired PS 121 Security, they will provide two armed security guards. They will walk the Nazareth campus from 5:00 to 9:00 pm. Please see the Nazareth News for all the fun details. We invite students to dress up for Halloween on October 31st. Costumes must be comfortable for the students to wear through the day. See the Nazareth News for more details.

End of First Quarter

Today was the end of the first quarter, next Friday report cards and STAR/Renaissance testing results will be sent home. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, October 29th and Wednesday, October 30th from 12:45 pm to 5:30 pm in the auditorium. The conference enables the teachers a great opportunity to discuss your child's growth, grades and Star testing results.



Please contact the front office at 619-641-7987 or email at office@nazarethschool.org, if your child(ren) is ill or going to be absent.

God Bless.

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

Justice

October: Core Value of Hospitality.

I was a stranger and you welcomed me. - Matthew 25:37.